LED LIGHTING

THE NHS Have a Duty of Care to all patients to notify them of the Dangers of LED Lighting;
To their eyes & brain,

In the home, at work, in the street.

While driving & especially while driving at night.

LED lighting should never have been installed anywhere due to its unsuitability & intentional failure
to pass basic tests on glare & shadow.

The frequency of LED lighting has an adverse effect on the brain causing, not just eyestrain but
physical stress.

LED lights do not save energy or money as they require transformers which are expensive.

The LED Street Lighting upgrade was used by Devon County Council to secretly install the 5G
Radiation Grid on top of the LED lights.

But they found they had to rewire the street power cables as the 5G WIFI units used 2KW each. A
400% increase in energy costs.

Yet another Crime Against Humanity by the NHS, Devon County Council & the installers, British
Gas.
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